
Recommendations for 
Mount Vernon Presbyterian Church Elders 

  
The Members of Mount Vernon Presbyterian Church are encouraged to 

recommend members to the Church Nominating Committee to serve as elders 

on the church's Session, the governing council of the church. You may make as 

many recommendations as you wish by returning this form to the Church 

Office, dropping this form in the offering plate, or sending your 

recommendations to debbie@mvpchurch.org. 

  
Recommendations are due by Sunday, August 29 
  
Recommendation(s) for elders to serve on the MVPC Session: 
___________________________________________________________ 

___________________________________________________________ 

___________________________________________________________ 

___________________________________________________________ 

  
MVPC member making the recommendation(s): 

__________________________________________ 
 


